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If you are applying to study at the DSBN for February 2021 entry as a new or returning 
student, but are unable to travel to Canada before the start of the semester, due to the 
spread of COVID-19, the following options regarding registration will be available: 
 

1. You can request to defer your registration to the September 2021 entry. A $150 
CAD deferral fee will be waived and a new Letter of Acceptance will be issued, if 
deferral is received before January 31, 2021; OR 

 
2. You can request to withdraw your registration. Full tuition refund (less $150 CAD 

administrative fee, instead of the usual $400 CAD) will be granted, if withdrawal is 
received before January 31, 2021. 

 
3. If you want to continue registration with us for the February semester for 

online/remote learning, no tuition fees will be refunded.  
 

Please be aware that the February semester will not be a typical school experience, for 
example: some online learning; alternating days in class; no sports/clubs; online learning 
due to a possible second wave of coronavirus, etc. 
 
 
All requests must be made in writing and sent to international@dsbn.org before January 
31, 2021. 
 
  

 

 

 

For more information, visit www.dsbn.org/international  OR contact international@dsbn.org 
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